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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Preparing Farmers for Climate Change 
 
 
The Federal Government has allocated $26.5m to train farmers in preparation for climate change.  Primary 
producers will be able to apply for grants of up to $1500 each financial year to attend approved training 
courses, which will help to cover travel, accommodation and childcare costs.  Information on FarmReady and 
participating courses will be released through DAFF at: www.daff.gov.au/agriculture-food/australias-farming-
future/farmready  
 
Contact 
FarmReady 02 6272 3933 
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